
HOMETOWN NEWS RELEASE 
for the 

Texas Municipal League’s 
Newly Elected City Officials’ Workshop 

 
 
The following is a hometown press release for your use. This press release can be used 
to notify your local media of your attendance at the TML Newly Elected City Officials’ 
Workshop. The press release contains general information regarding the program and 
may be changed to include your personal experiences. 
 
You may fill in the blanks and use the press release as it is on your city’s letterhead or 
change the press release to meet your needs. This format is meant to be a sample. 
 
This press release is provided compliments of the Texas Municipal League. 
 
              
 
To: News Editor 
 Name of Publication 
 Mailing Address 
 
YOUR NAME AND TITLE was in San Antonio on Friday, January 19, 2024 to attend 
the Newly Elected City Officials’ Workshop, sponsored by the Texas Municipal League. 
Elected officials from all over the state attended the meeting, which provided an 
opportunity for newly elected city officials to voluntarily enhance their knowledge of city 
government on topics including open government, parliamentary procedure, land use, 
and ethics.  
 
The Texas Municipal League is a voluntary association of 1,175 Texas cities.  The City 
of YOUR CITY NAME is a member of the Texas Municipal League. 


